MEMBERSHIPS AND DUES
ANALYST: WENDY SOO HOO

	
	
	Expenditures
	
	Revenues
	
	FTEs
	
	TLTs

	2019-2020 Revised Budget
	
	$2,474,000
	
	$100,000
	
	0.0
	
	0.0

	2021-2022 Base Budget Adjust.
	
	($474,040)
	
	($100,000)
	
	0.0
	
	0.0

	2021-2022 Decision Packages
	
	($126,060)
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	0.0 
	
	0.0 

	2021-2022 Proposed Budget
	
	$1,921,000
	
	$0
	
	0.0
	
	0.0

	% Change from prior biennium
	
	(22.4%)
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Dec. Pkg. as % of prior biennium
	
	(5.1%)
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Major Revenue Sources: General Fund overhead allocation

	Base Budget Assumptions: (1) Remove one-time expenditures for Tabor 100, HistoryLink and Creative Economy Strategy; and (2) Remove one-time state pass through revenue for Tabor 100.



DESCRIPTION

This appropriation unit funds the County's membership dues for and contributions to the Puget Sound Regional Council, National Association of Counties, Washington Association of County Officials, the Association of Washington Cities, HistoryLink, NW Heritage Resources, Judges for Justice, the Association of Washington Cities, and support for economic development organizations.

SUMMARY OF PROPOSED BUDGET AND CHANGES

The proposed 2021-2022 budget would appropriate $1.9 million to Memberships and Dues.  This is a reduction from the total 2019-2020 revised appropriation of $2.5 million, which included one-time supplemental additions for a Creative Economy Strategy ($307,000), Tabor 100 ($100,000), and HistoryLink ($35,000).[footnoteRef:1]   [1:  Ordinance 19021] 


	Organization Name
	Revised 2019-2020
	Proposed 2021-2020

	Economic Development Organizations
	$921,500 
	$500,000 

	Judges for Justice
	$25,000 
	$25,000 

	PSRC
	$70,000 
	$82,000 

	NACO
	$80,000 
	$74,000 

	WACO
	$480,000 
	$426,000 

	WSAC
	$672,000 
	$629,000 

	HistoryLink
	$175,000 
	$140,000 

	NW Heritage Resources (formerly Ethnic Heritage Council)
	$50,000 
	$45,000 

	Association of Washington Cities
	$500 
	$500 



The changes in the table above reflect changes in rates to maintain memberships and dues, as well as elimination of the one-time additions during the 2019-2020 budget period.

KEY ISSUES

No issues have been identified by staff.






